
Dear Raymond, 
 
I hope you are keeping well. 
 
I read in today’s newspaper the sad news of the death of Paddy Kearney.  
 
Paddy was a good friend of mine and a genuine humanist who dedicated his life to support 
disadvantaged people.   
 
I remember very well how enthusiastic he was when he started the process of building the new 
Denis Hurley Centre. He came to visit me at my office and I decided immediately to support his 
effort and Iqraa Trust was the first to donate R200,000 and later we approved another interest free 
loan of R 1 million. We used to sit together in any Function to enjoy chatting with each other. 
 
I am very sad to miss my dear friend Paddy but my memories with him will always stay with me.  
 
Please convey my sincere condolences to his family and all my friends and colleagues at Denis 
Hurley. 
 
I look forward to seeing you soon.  
 
 
Kind Regards, 

 
Dr. Mahmoud Youssef Baker 
Chairman, 
Iqraa Trust 
South Africa  
Tel : +2731-201 2911 
Fax: +2731-201 3004 
www.iqraatrust.org 
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